
 
 
 
 

8 August 2024  

Josiah 

By email: fyi-request-27763-bbd311dd@requests.fyi.org 
 

Dear Josiah 
 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 24.110 
 

I refer to the Official Information Act (the Act) request dated 22 July 2024 for information relating to average 
grades for papers. You have specifically requested: 

• The average grades for all papers offered by the University of Canterbury in the 2023 academic year 

• If readily available, the standard deviation of grades for each of these papers. 
 

We requested a narrowing of the request, and you further clarified: 
 

• To make this more manageable, would it be possible to limit the request to include only the 100, 
200, and 300 level papers offered in the 2023 academic year during Semester One and Semester 
Two? 

 
Please find attached your requested information. 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Eduardo Orlando 
Information Advisor 

 
Attachments or Enclosed: 
Avg Grades 2023.xlsx 
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